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“Be bold in what you stand for and careful what you fall for." 
-- Ruth Boorstin, 

writer and poet 

 

 

Thursday, October 24, 2013 

Schedule:  2, 1, HR (3), 4, 8, 7, 5, 6, 9  

 

YEARBOOK MEETING 
  

The Yearbook staff will be meeting afterschool on Thursday 24
th

 in room Fitts 14. 

 

ATTENTION JUNIORS & SENIORS 

 

Homecoming Dance is Saturday, November 2
nd

 6:00-9:00 at FWHS.  Tickets will be on sale October 22
nd

-24
th 

after school.  Juniors- purchase your tickets from Ms. Kirchoff in the Small Gym.  Seniors- purchase your 

tickets from Mrs. Nartowicz and Ms. Gomes in T-26.  Permission forms must be filled out and signed along 

with guest forms when necessary.  Forms can be found online (http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/fwhs/), in the 

Main Office, or outside of T-11 and T-26.  Tickets are $10. 

 
VISION SCREENING 

 
Vision screening/scoliosis screening will begin on Monday, October 21 during homeroom. 

This will be ongoing through December. Please have the girls dress appropriately for the scoliosis screening. 

 

MOCK TRIAL 

 

Upcoming Mock Trial Meetings Meeting in Library Lecture Rooms A&B: 

Monday October 28 at 2:15- 3:45 

  

LIBRARY 

 

The library is now open after school until 4:00 on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays.  On 

Fridays, it will close at 2:30. Opening times remain the same, between 7:00-7:15. 

 

WARDE SPIRIT WEAR IS BACK! 

 

Tuesday, October 29: Look for us outside the Cafeteria during all lunch periods for our Monthly Spirit Wear 

Sale! We just received a new shipment of Camelbak water bottles, sweatpants and grey 1/4-zip sweatshirts. 
 

 

 

http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/fwhs/


 

 

9TH, 10TH AND 11TH GRADE PHOTOS 

 

Class photos re-takes on October 30th and 31st.   

 

SCHOOL COUNSELING, COLLEGE, AND CAREER NEWS 

 
ATTENTION SENIORS -COMMON APPLICATION 

 

Students using the Common Application to apply to colleges should be aware of this: 
All application payments are processed by a third-party vendor. In some instances, a record of 
payment is not transmitted back to an applicant's Common App account. This makes it appear to the 
applicant that the payment has not gone through when in fact it has. We have a daily process in place 
that reconciles the vendor's payment records with our own. Unfortunately, we are discovering that 
some applicants are paying a second time before we are able to update the original payment record 
in their account. We are working closely with our payment vendor on a solution. 
  
Given the issues that some students experienced with the payment submission process, we want to 
help ensure that all students who think they have submitted an application have actually 
submitted. Please have your students confirm that their applications have been submitted by 
checking their Dashboard. There will be a green check mark in the "Application" column for each 
submitted application.  
  

 

 

Upcoming College Visits 
 

 

Franklin Pierce University  
 
Wed October 23 8:30 AM  

Johnson & Wales University (Providence)  
 
Wed October 23 8:30 AM  

Washington College  
 
Wed October 23 8:30 AM  

Housatonic Community College  
 
Wed October 23 9:30 AM  

Southern Methodist University  
 
Wed October 23 11:00 AM  

The George Washington University  
 
Wed October 23 12:00 PM  

Central Connecticut State University  
 
Thu October 24 11:00 AM  

Lynchburg College  
 
Thu October 24 11:00 AM  

University of Vermont  
 
Fri October 25 10:15 AM 

 

 

 

Representatives from approximately 200 colleges, universities, technical/career schools and gap programs will 

visit the College & Career Resource Center this year to talk with students about their programs.  Please check 

Family Connection for the list of schools (under Colleges, click ‘Upcoming College Visits’ on the right side 

of the page).  Juniors and seniors may attend the visits at their classroom teacher’s discretion and should sign up 

at least one day in advance.  Please sign up via Family Connection (on the ‘Upcoming College Visit’ page, click 

‘Sign Up’; then ‘Sign Me Up’), print the page as your pass, have your classroom teacher sign it and bring it to 

the info session.  You need to sign the attendance sheet in the College & Career Resource Center (P38) during 

the session.  Failure to do so will result in a cut for your missed class 

  

 

 

 

 

https://succeed.naviance.com/collegesmain/viewcollege.php?cid=3395&section=1
https://succeed.naviance.com/collegesmain/viewcollege.php?cid=3465&section=1
https://succeed.naviance.com/collegesmain/viewcollege.php?cid=5888&section=1
https://succeed.naviance.com/collegesmain/viewcollege.php?cid=3446&section=1
https://succeed.naviance.com/collegesmain/viewcollege.php?cid=6660&section=1
https://succeed.naviance.com/collegesmain/viewcollege.php?cid=5246&section=1
https://succeed.naviance.com/collegesmain/viewcollege.php?cid=3898&section=1
https://succeed.naviance.com/collegesmain/viewcollege.php?cid=5372&section=1
https://succeed.naviance.com/collegesmain/viewcollege.php?cid=3920&section=1


Manhattan College School of Engineering – “Engineering Awareness Day” 
Did you know there are 18 different engineering disciplines? If you are an 11

th
 or 12

th
 grader, and would like to 

learn about the various engineering disciplines, career opportunities, and tour engineering laboratories, come 

join us for “Engineering Awareness Day.”  

Location: Manhattan College School of Engineering. 

Date:  November 11, 2013 (Note: This is Veterans Day – No School)  

Time:  Bus leaves Fairfield Warde HS @ 7:30am 

Return:  Approx. 3:00pm 

If you are interested in participating in the program, complete the enclosed permission form and return to Ms. 

Lala in the College & Career Resource Center by Thursday, October 24th.  

Manhattan College 
School of Engineering. Nov.11.2013.doc

 
 

2014 FWHS Yearbook Information 

The yearbook is officially on sale! Order your copy of the 2014 FWHS Yearbook for $110.00 until 
February 8, 2014.  
All yearbooks must be pre-ordered. The deadline for personalized copies is January 15, 2014.  
Please place your order online at www.jostensyearbooks.com. Click Yearbooks> Order your yearbooks > 
Enter Fairfield WARDE High School, Fairfield, CT and place your order using a credit card.  If you prefer to 
pay by check, please print and complete from the Warde Yearbook Page (checks should be made payable 
to FWHS - Yearbook) mail to: 

 Fairfield Warde High School 
Attn: Paul Zhitomi - Yearbook 
755 Melville Avenue 
Fairfield, CT 06825 

 

Attention Seniors and Parents: 
  
Senior Photos: 
October 29th through November 1st  will be the LAST senior photo sessions.  If you have NOT had your 
senior photos taken over the summer, please call Prestige Photo at 1-800-426-9533 to schedule an 
appointment. 
  
Senior Congratulatory Ads: 
Senior congratulatory ads can now be ordered! Please visit www.gradad.com for ad examples, ad creation 
tools, directions and prices.   
For further information and technical support, please call 1-866-394-9729.   
Order forms can be found on the yearbook homepage. Ads are due by November 25, 2013.  As always, 
thank you for your support! 
  
 

Ad Size  Color  Black & White  

Full Page   $ 480.00  $ 300.00  

1/2 Page   $ 300.00  $ 215.00  

1/4 Page   $ 215.00  $ 130.00  

1/8 Page   $ 130.00 $ 75.00  

http://www.jostensyearbooks.com/
http://www.gradad.com/


 

ALPHA PREP 

 

JUNIORS - ARE YOU PREPARING? 

SAT/ACT prep class registration is now open for winter and spring classes. Log on to www.alphaprep.com for 

complete details (type FPHS in the course code window.) Note that many upcoming classes will take place at 

Ludlowe High School, but all Fairfield public school students are encouraged to sign up regardless of which 

high school you attend. Please see your guidance counselor if financial assistance is needed. Please note the 

phone number for AlphaPrep was incorrect in previous communication and resulted in many unanswered/not 

returned calls. We apologize for the mistake. The correct number is 1-888-84-ALPHA. PTA Contact: Mary 

Nardone jans1090@aol.com. 

SAT prep - Nov. 19 -  Jan. 21  Tues & Thurs 3-5pm at FLHS 

ACT prep - Dec. 12 - Feb. 6  Thurs 3-5pm at FLHS 

Practice ACT Exam - Nov. 16, Saturday 9-12:30 Warde Cafeteria 

Practice SAT Exam - Dec. 14, Saturday 9-12:30 Ludlowe Cafeteria 

(Practice exams are $25 for all non-alphaprep students. Results are only shared with student. 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Ski teams 

 

There will be an important meeting for anyone trying out for the Boys and Girls Ski Teams on Wednesday, 

October 30 at 2:20pm in A7, the Auto Shop.  Information about the upcoming season will be distributed at the 

meeting so anyone interested must attend. 

 

Intramurals 

 

Intramurals will be held every Tuesday and Wednesday nights from 7-9 pm.  Floor Hockey will be Tuesdays 

and Badminton on Wednesdays.  All Warde students are welcomed. 

 

Date Sport Opponent H/A-Facility Time/Result 
Bus 
Time Note 

Thu., 
10/24  

FR Football  Greenwich  Home - Tetreau/Davis 
Field 

5:00 p.m.      

Thu., 
10/24  

V Field Hockey  Ridgefield  Away - Tiger Hollow 
Stadium 

7:00 p.m.  p.u. 
3:30pm/ret. 
8:30pm  

  

Thu., 
10/24  

JV Field Hockey  Ridgefield  Away - Tiger Hollow 
Stadium 

5:30 p.m.  Will ride 
w/Varsity  

  

Thu., 
10/24  

V Girls Soccer  Westhill  Away - Westhill Front 
Turf Field 

4:00 p.m.  p.u. 
2:30pm/ret. 
5:30pm  

Cargo 
Bus- JV's 
@ 
Rippowam 
MS  

Thu., 
10/24  

JV Girls Soccer  Westhill  Away - Rippowam 
Middle School 

4:00 p.m.  Will ride 
w/Varsity  

  

 

Happy Birthday wishes to:  

Warren Maxwell 

http://www.alphaprep.com/
mailto:jans1090@aol.com

